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FOUR PROPOSALS PRESENTED FOR THE
2ND PHASE OF THE NOVO HOSPITAL
WORKS

Q TOBI HUGHES 24TH FEBRUARY 2022

Yesterday. the 23rd of February, the deadline for submitting proposals to the public tender
opened by the Regional Government of Madeira for the second phase of the contract for
the construction of the Central and University Hospital of Madeira ended.

Four proposals were presented. whose values vary between 74.698.447.25 euros and
74.933.3333.33 euros”, revealed this Thursday the Regional Secretariat for Equipment and
Infrastructures.

The four proposals were submitted by the following competitars, which total 11 civil
construction and public works companies, namely.

Mota - Engil, Engenharia e Construcéo, SA:

Techovia - Madeira, Sociedade de Empreitadas SA / AFAVIAS - Engenharia e
Construcdes, SA / Socicorreia - Engenharia, SA / RIM - Engenharia e Construcdes, SA,
ETERMAR - Engenharia e Construcac SA / Constructora San Jose, SA / HCI -
Constructes SA / Alves Ribeiro, SA;

Teixeira Duarte - Engenharia € Construcdes, SA

The authority also reports that three other companies (Ramalho Rosa Cobetar, Sociedade
de Constructes, SA, Domingos da Silva Teixeira, SA and Construcdes Gabriel AS Couto,
SA) “although they were interested in the tender, they did not submit proposals, as they
were unable to base price of the procedure which, remember, was 75 000 000.00 euros”.

https://www.madeiraislandnews.com/2022/02/four-proposals-presented-for-the-2nd-phase-
of-the-novo-hospital-works.html



